EDWIN A. WALKER

(0t4 PURTLE CRBHRDLYD. 5304 Mt Vernon St.
DALLAS, TEXAS 5288 /75205

The lHonorable Griffin Bell April, 24, 1973
US Attorney General
Wash., D. C.

Dear Sir:

I have received no repy to my letter of Feb.12, 1979,
with one enclcsure , the mailogram to G. Robert Blakey heading
the Select Committe on Assassimations. House of Representatives .

I enclose copies of both for your infcrmation. To these

1 add a copy of my letter to the Dallas Chief of Police , D.A. Byrd,
-- Feb. 15, 1979-

é%m R. Gillovs

Edwin A. Walker



